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S8o Paulo , July 1 , 1948.
Dear Professor Smith : -y
May I aknowledge and thank you for your letter of June 14,
T transmitted to Prof. Pompeia the copy of your letter and the
reprint concerning the C P A you send to him. Today Dr. Bompeia
spoke to me about the gquestions raised in your letter.
He agrees completely with the terms of the contract you
suggested and he is willing to accept your offer.
Regarding the figures and dates of the temporary contract with
COCTA Pompeia asks me 1o comunicate to you the following:

1, the temporary contract could be made for the period from
January lﬁh 1949 until Dez. 31, 1949 . Pompeia could be free from
all his obligations with the Bscola Politecnica beginning with
Jan 1* 1949,

2. the temporary contract should be proposed on the basis of
Cr. 10200 per month, corresponding to the salary of a full time
professor of the University of S. Paulo. Presently Pompeia receives
Cr. 7650 a month from the Esola Yolitecnica and Cr. 2550 as an
industrial adviser. Of course we both think that it would be
advisable to allow to Pompeia to dedicate all his time and energy
40 the falfilling of his duty according to the temporary contract.

I hope to have the pleasure 40 see and to speak to you at the
next vieit of you in S. Paulo. Please transmit my kindest regards
to your coworkers o
e Sincerely yours

Gleb Wataghin



